
27.11.2020 Thirsk Community Primary School 

Christmas Cards 

After much thought, we have decided that children will be able to bring Christmas Cards to school. To 
keep this as safe as possible we have put the following steps in to place,. Please can I ask everyone to 
follow this procedure. Children can bring cards in to school from Monday to Thursday for the next 
two weeks (week beginning Monday 30

th
 November and the Week beginning Monday 7

th
            

December)  

Children will post them in the post box in their classroom.  The cards will be sorted each Thursday  
after school and will be put in to separate bags ,one each for the bubbles that they need to go to. 
These will then be quarantined until the following week where they will be then distributed to the   
different bubbles. The post boxes will then reopen for the following Monday to Thursday.  

Please make sure that if your child does choose to post a card that they are clearly named and 

have the class that they are sending it to clearly written. 

School Photos 

Earlier this week we did individual photos. We are aware that a number of children were absent from 

school and that lots of families also like sibling photos to be taken. The photographer will be           

returning to school in the not too distant future to take photos for pupils that were away and, if       

possible, sibling photos. 

After school learning  groups. 

Next week is week 2 of our first round of afterschool lessons. The final week is next week. We will be 
looking at organising the next groups after Christmas. We aim that over the year the majority of    
children will take part in these events. 

Dinner debts—can we please remind people to ensure they have a positive credit balance, if your 
debt goes over £10.00 your child will need to be provided with a packed lunch until your account is in 
credit. 

 Attendance 

 

 

 

Class % attendance this week 

(all pupils) 

RW 98 

1B 100 

2L 97 

3B  100 

4TA 96 

5C 100 

5H 98 

6G 97 

Total 98 

  

 



Dates For Your Diary 

 December 

4th             EYFS Hive Funtime Friday - Christmas Craft 2nd Edition - Father Christmas and Friends!  

11th            Christmas Jumper Day 

14th                                       PTA Virtual Panto Day 

                   PTA Colour donation day 

16th                                     PTA Virtual Christmas Raffle 

18th           Hive Jive - Fridays are for dancing!  

SCHOOL CLOSES at 12.30 pm 

If your circumstances have changed and you believe you may be entitled to free school 

meals please      follow the link below. 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/free-school-meals  

If your child is in KS1 and receiving Universal free school meals, please make an appli-

cation as school receives additional funding to help support your child. 



The form to order  your child’s Christmas lunch will be sent 

out via Eschools . Please check your personal emails and 

junk box. If  you have not yet registered for Eschools please 

contact the school office. 

 Please note on Friday 18th December school shuts at 12.30 

Some Mischief may be afoot ! 

Strange things have been happening 

around school  



The Hive have been busy !! Amazing Christmas        

decorations. 



The Art displays from our enrichment week ! 


